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  Vice Pres: Ed De Rossi        518-332-5172     
  Secretary : Lois Capron       518-883-4282
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Club Meetings 

Second Thursday of each mouth
 At the Presbyterian Church 37 South

Market St . Johnstown  NY
 Starting at 6:30 pm 

Next Meeting 

September 10th 
Meeting is at the Church 
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THE LAZY EIGHT R/C CLUB AMA
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Editor: Ed Plumadore 518-725-1025
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                                                              The President’s Corner –Spetbmer 3 , 2020

Hello, fellow members:
Thank you to everyone who helped and participated in the August Fun Fly.  It was not our usual annual event but it was 
fun, relaxing and I think everyone had a good time.  
As you all know, Pastor Blake at the First Presbyterian Church in Johnstown has agreed to allow us to continue to have our
meetings in the church meeting room.  Thank you to Ron Chizek and Pastor Blake for arranging this for us. As a reminder, 
we have agreed with the church , we are to wear masks upon entering and exiting the church and while mobile in the 
meeting room. We will sit 4 to a table.  We will be able to have coffee and snacks and the room will be disinfected prior to 
and after the meeting.
Our next event will be the Float Fly which will be held on September 19th.  Thanks to Ed Plumadore we have secured a 
great location and more information will be discussed at the next meeting. Hope to see you there Thursday September 10th 
at the church.

Happy flying.
Bill Dexter

 

                Up Coming Flying At The Field

                       Float Fly at 9:30 am 

                 Sunday Sept 19th 2020
                 Millers Grandview Marina 
          352 Lakeside Drive Mayfield NY 
                       12117-3413

                     Remmber to Social Distancing 

                                  Dues Are Due

 IF THERE IS NOT AN 20 AFTER YOUR NAME IN 
YOUR  ADDRESS, YOUR 2018 DUES ARE DUE 

Senior member only-------------------------------------------------$55.00 

Senior member and any number of junior members--------------$55.00

 Senior member and any family members (same household)----$65.0

                                     Dues should be sent to :            

                    Ed Plumadore 6 Heather Lane Gloversville NY 12078 

                   Renewal form is not necessary unless you have changes

 

  Remember Only Electric Flying is allowed before 9 am 

The club has a new web-site https://www.lazy8rcclubjohnstownny.com

!!!! so check it out !!!!!

https://www.lazy8rcclubjohnstownny.com/


Hi All , As you may know Float Fly at Northhampton Beach Campground. 
is closed  on the date we were going to have the float fly Sept 13th 2020

I asked the owner of the marina Bruce Miller  that we dock our boat at  if we 
could have the Float Fly there he said we could . I just have to talk with him 
before the date  and get thing finalized 
I think if we move the date to Sunday Sept 19th 2020 that will work better for 
him . All the boats have to be out of the water by Sept 15th , That will be better 
for flying ! it's very nice up there
up on the point there are picnic tables , there are two boat launches and bath 
rooms , 
But i will keep you all updated ! 

                                                        The Marina is 
                                                    Millers Grandview Marina 

                                       352 Lakeside Drive Mayfield NY 12117-3413



                                           Some pictures from the August Fly In                                           

   

                                                            


